

College of Agriculture
Department of Plant, Soil
and Entomological Sciences
Moscow, ID 83844-2339 U.S.A.

1288:885:6374 FAX 208-885-7760

May 14, 1994

Dr Jeffrey Yeo Wilderness Research Center Univ. Idaho

Dear Jeff:

Subject to your availability, I would like to schedule a visit to the Taylor Ranch during the week of June 19 for 3 to 5 days. It could, however, be a week earlier or later if you prefer.

The purpose of my visit is to show you the kinds of insects that infest stems and foliage of trees and shrubs and methods of collecting them.

At the insect museum you mentioned that I would be flown there. With whom and from where? Will that expense be paid by the WRC? Are meals provided?

Sincere

I'm looking forward to the trip.

College of Agriculture